
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  Joseph Baker, Director, Common Sense Initiative 
 
CC: Michael Bender, Business Advocate, Common Sense Initiative 
 
From:   Richard M. Schanz, Chief Legal Counsel, Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities 
 
Date:   July 2, 2024 
 
Re:   Response to July 2, 2024 CSI review – Vocational Rehabilitation Fee Schedule      

(OAC 3304-2-52) 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Baker, 
 
On July 2, 2024, Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities (OOD) received a Memorandum from 
the Common Sense Initiative (CSI). The Memorandum contained CSI’s comments and 
recommendations on the rule package in which OOD seeks to refile Ohio Administrative Code 3304-
2-52 along with appendices. OOD appreciates and agrees with both the analysis and 
recommendation of the CSI memorandum. OOD will follow the recommendations of CSI and 
proceed with filing the proposed rule and the included appendices with the Joint Committee on 
Agency Rule Review (JCARR). 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
    
Richard M. Schanz 
Chief Legal Counsel 
Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities 
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